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16th July 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Confirmed positive Covid case 
 
We have been made aware of students who have tested positive for Covid-19.  
 
All students who have been identified as being in close contact with the relevant students have been 
identified and are now self-isolating. 
 
Please continue to monitor your child for symptoms of Covid-19 and continue your twice weekly 
Lateral Flow Tests until the end of this term, reporting the results to the Academy and the NHS. 
 
Your sincerely 
 
Mr M Avoth 
Principal 
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